
 

 

 

Sharing Letter – Pippin Class – Week Beginning – 25.9.2023 

Wednesday – PE kit Notes and Reminders: 

 Please ensure your child brings their book bag and reading book every day so 

we can see all of the amazing reading you have been sharing at home! 

 

Don’t forget – We have our parents Phonics Workshop on Thursday 28th at 

2.30pm!  

This will be a chance for Miss Bullen to explain all things phonics and help you to 

support your children on their journey to confident reading and writing. There 

will even be tea/coffee and biscuits! 

Thursday – Normal 

uniform with 

waterproof coat 

and bring wellie 

boots  

Friday – PE kit  

In our Reception learning this week we will be… 

Learning the sounds k, ck, e, u 

and 

common 

exception 

words ‘to’ 

and ‘into’ 

 

Describing  our own ‘Wild Thing’ 

Characters 

 

Adding objects and numbers 

together to  make 5 

In our Year One Learning this week we will be… 

Revising Phase 3 Sounds and 

Tricky 

words 

 

Writing our own ‘Where the Wild 

Things Are’ based narratives  

Counting and sorting objects to 

10 to represent them in 

different ways 

 

Together we will be… 

Learning how to join 

materials in different 

ways  

Planting our own plants 

to observe  

Measuring weather data  Discussing Harvest: 

what happens at a 

harvest festival? 

Website of the Week: Number bonds - https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  - 

Can you make number bonds to 10? 

Practical Activity: UTW - Can you measure the rain at home? Pop a measuring jug outside and note 

down any increases each day on a rainfall chart. Don’t forget to pop a picture on Tapestry! 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button

